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MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON RAPPORT

Our File/N/Réf. 03 02-98-0009
Your File/V/Réf.

DATE 28 September 1998

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET USE OF 3-1-1 NUMBER FOR NON EMERGENCY CALLS

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board receive this report for information.

BACKGROUND

On 5 June 1998, the Management Board briefly discussed the use of a 3-1-1 number for non-
emergency calls.  The Bureau Manager had advised at that time that he had prepared a response
to the use of this system and would make it available to the Board.

A copy of the Inspector’s memorandum dated 8 June 1998, which was previously distributed to
Board members in July, is appended.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson

app.






